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October 24, 2024 

 

To:  Benjamin J. F. Cruz, Public Auditor 

  Office of Public Accountability 

 

From:   Administration, Office of the Chief Medical Examiner 

 

Subject: Pursuant to 5 GCA §5141(n), Procurement Training Center Compliance Report 

 

Buenas yan Hafa Adai! This is in pursuant to 5 GCA §5141(n) regarding the Office of the Chief 

Medical Examiner’s report on the Procurement Training Center Compliance which requires a list of 

employees whom have completed the Procurement Module Courses 1-4.  The training opportunity 

was only recently provided to my office after Acting Chief Procurement Officer Andriana Quitugua 

along with Module 1 Instructor, Roberta Joyce Castro reached out to me informing of the available 

class. In addition, the coordination and assistance by Ms. Kimberly Taitano from GCC provided ease 

with enrollment. I look forward to attending the remaining 3 modules once available.     

 

Our report is as follows: 
Employee Name Job Title Module 1 Module 2 Module 3 Module 4 

Bamba, Johanna Admin. Asst. 06/25/2024    

 

Should there be any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (671) 647-2081 or email 

me directly at johanna.bamba@ocme.guam.gov, so I may be of assistance. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Johanna Bamba 

Administrative Assistant 
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